
RSM Richter 

October 30th, 2012 

Mr. Mark Marfoglia 
Vice President 
Marfoglia 
9031 Parkway Blvd 
Anjou, Quebec H1J 1 N4 

Dear Mark, 

RSM Richter
1981, av. McGill College 
Montreal (Quebec) H3A 0G6 
Telephone/Telephone: 514.934.3497 
Teleccpieur /Facsimile: 514.934.3504 
www.rsmrichter.com 

Ligne directe / Direct Line: 514.934.3520 
Courriel /E-mail: tlagios@rsmrch.com 

Please accept our thanks for your focused and diligent efforts during our recent relocation. In the early stages of such 
an undertaking, one must believe in the design and vision as it develops on paper. Transitioning ideas and drawings 
to a reality that truly reflects our professionalism and attention to detail required the very best, and having had a very 
positive experience with our renovations in 2009, we returned to you. 

Your experience and insight, and your attentive approach to construction management helped us bring this 92,000 
sq. ft. relocation project in on time and within budget. As the project progressed, we decided to add 4500 sq. ft., and 
the evolution of our vision required changes that you and your teams absorbed while respecting the original 
schedule. 

Now, in our new space, we can enjoy the benefits of our updated design and technology, warmly balanced with 
exception quality millwork and craftsmanship. The horizontal installation of North American walnut in both our 
reception area and throughout our training and conference centre is truly a testament to your expertise working fine 
woods. 

Once again, Mark, our thanks for allowing us to transform our vision into a stunning reality. 

Yours very truly, 

Richter 

Tasso Lagios, CPA, CA 
Managing Partner 
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